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Year 7 Support 
 

 

Welcome to the Deanery school community!  

I am thrilled to embark on this exciting journey with you. This 
year is all about exploration, growth, and making new friends. 
Our dedicated staff and I are here to support you every step of 
the way, ensuring you have a fantastic start to your secondary 
school life. At the Deanery we seek to help our students to be 
PROUD members of the community, and we use this acronym 
to help you follow these, we encourage students to work on 
their Presentation, Respect, Organisation, Understanding and 
Determination during their time with us. 

As Head of Year I work alongside the fantastic Pastoral Team to 
support you in school, Whilst your Tutor will be your first point of 
contact, and the member of staff you see each day in tutor 
time, Your Assistant Head of Year Mrs Coe, and I will be all very 
happy to support you. 

Mr Cameron Leralle 
Head Of Year 7 

Welcome to Year 7! 
 
As Assistant Head of Year 7, my role is to support both students 
and parents throughout this important transition to secondary 
school. I work closely with students to ensure they feel safe, 
happy, and confident in their new environment, offering pastoral 
care, guidance, and encouragement to help them settle in and 
thrive. I also support with behaviour, wellbeing, and academic 
progress, working alongside teachers and the pastoral team to 
address any challenges. For parents, I am always here as a 
point of contact, whether you have concerns, questions, or just 
need reassurance.  
 
Together, we can ensure your child has the best possible start to 
their secondary school journey. Please don’t hesitate to reach 
out, I look forward to working with you and your child this year. 
 

Mrs Coe 
Assistant Head Of Year 7 


